R epublic of the Philippines
Office of the President
Philippine Sports Commission

BAGONG PILIPINAS

NOTICE OF CANCELLATION
Supply and Delivery of Specialized 1uggage for National Athletes and
PSC Partner Agencies

Notice is hereby issued CANCELLING the procurement activity for the
above-mentioned project under PhilGEPS Solicitation No. PSC-BAC-004-
2025.

The cancellation is provided in accordance with Section 35.6 of the 2016
Revised Implementing Rules and Regulations (IRR) of Republic Act No. 9184
which allows the Bids and Awards Committee (BAC) to cancel or terminate
the conduct of procurement activities for any justifiable reasons.

For more information, you may contact the BAC Secretariat at
bac@psc.gov.ph.

For guidance and information of all concerned.

Thank you.

R B. GACUTAN

Viice-Charrperso and Awards Committee

Administration Building, Rizal Memorial Sports Complex, P. Ocampo Sr. St., Malate, Manila
Telephone: 8525-0808 / 8524-4408 / 8524-4336 / 8523-6055 / 8525-2075 / 8521-2364 / 8523-9831 / 8400-1864



